


Reasons for Registration 
The former House of Keys, Castletown, is included in the Protected Buildings Register for the 
following reasons: 
ARCHITECTURAL INTEREST:  
• Constructed in approximately 1820 to the design of Thomas Brine, and altered in the 1860s, 
the property retains much of its historic form and elements of its historic fabric, and is a surviving 
example of a civic building from the 19th century. 
HISTORIC INTEREST:  
• The building was the meeting place for the House of Keys from 1820 until 1874. Following 
the House of Keys’ move to Douglas, the building was used by Dumbell’s Bank until its financial 
collapse in 1900. From 1973 until 1989, the building served as Castletown Town Hall. Now used as a 
museum, the property has played an important part in the Isle of Man’s legislative history.  
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